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Prime Minister appoints new Chair to the Board of
the National Heritage Memorial Fund
12/03/2015

Culture Secretary Sajid Javid has today announced the appointment by the Prime Minister of Sir Peter Luff
as the new Chair of the Board that runs both the National Heritage Memorial Fund (NHMF) and the Heritage
Lottery Fund (HLF).

Sir Peter has been appointed for a term of three years from 30 March 2015 to 29 March 2018.

The new Chair will lead the Board of Trustees that runs both NHMF and HLF. Its role is to steer the policy
and direction of the two Funds and take decisions on grant applications.



For further information and all enquiries please go to the DCMS website.

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/prime-minister-appoints-new-chair-to-the-board-of-the-national-heritage-memorial-fund

